
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
 
DATE: 1-8-11  
 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President  Bill Lehr called the meeting to order at 10:08  a.m., with 15 members present  
and 1 guest. 
 
Other officers present were Linwood Nooe, Tommy Jackson, Dee Gilliland  and John 
Ragsdale. 
 
The members thanked Tony Clark  for the meal. 
 
Upon a motion by Boyd Robertson, seconded by David Smith, the 
members approved the minutes for the 12-11-10  meeting. 
 
Tommy Jackson  presented a safety presentation concerning Icing and Engine problems 
during an actual flight and with audio between the pilot and tower. 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT:  Dee Gilliland presented a financial report, noting that the club 
has 45 members, and discussed current status of expenditures versus budget.  Upon a 
motion duly made and seconded, the members approved the financial report. 
 
NEW MEMBERS: Dee Gilliland introduced prospective new member Jim Libiez. 
Upon a motion duly made and seconded, the members approved Jim Libiez as a member 
of the club. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  Wayne Vaughn is holding a new pilot ground school  2-2-11 at the 
old Western Sizzlin Restaurant 0n Lake Harbour Drive. 
 
Linwood Nooe discussed a new program for handicapped individuals to have an 
opportunity to learn how to fly using modified flight controls to be held 5-7-11 at the 
Raymond airport.. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: Motion made and passed to buy MSMA up to $500 for full year 
treatment. 
 
After a motion to adjourn by Bob Herndon and seconded by Boyd Robertson, the  
meeting was adjourned at 11:14 a..m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Ragsdale 
 


